
White Hall, Ill., Aug 28, 1905 

Dear Professor, 

 Your letter at hand.  I too had concluded that the sulphur was doing (?) me but I think most of it 
is in the coal and I am looking for a person who can make money for an unreasonable man and see (?) 
the sort of materials I could get out of them.   

 I am informed from a very reliable source that they plan to try it with my glazes themselves, as 
soon as I am gone.  And they will have worse luck than I have had too. 

 I am informed by the St. Louis parties that they can’t take me on right away and they request me 
to hold out a bit for them.  So I can very readily come east at once and will be glad to do so provided 
they meet the cost. 

 Write me here if you can do so before Wednesday.  Otherwise write me at St. Joseph, Michigan 
% D. W. Cox. 

 By the way in a talk with the non-craze people I find them simply mistaken as to the non craze 
part of it and willing to cover(?) up. 

 Yours very truly 

 Paul E. Cox 

  

   


